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Installation of Replacement Recovery Well RWM-001-R

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

The Savannah River Site will replace recovery well RWM-1 with a new recovery well, RWM-001-R, due to a decrease in the groundwater flow
rate at RWM-1. The flow rate has decreased from approximately 50 gallons per minute (gpm) to nearly 10 gpm in spite of multiple redevelopment
attempts. This revision covers the installation of RWM-001-R. The construction of the mechanical and electrical commodities will be addressed
at a later date.

B3.1 - Site characterization and environmental monitoring
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